
Stanwood-Camano School District
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

June 6, 2023

CONSENT AGENDA

DONATIONS
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally
approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

1. $674.61 from the Stanwood High School Band Booster Club to cover the
transportation costs for the band students to travel to and from SeaTac Airport
to visit Anaheim, California for the Disney Music Festival on April 20-23, 2023.

2. Donation from the Stanwood 4H Booster Club of coach sideline headsets for
the Spartan Football Program, valued at $2,500.00.

3. $1,039.27 from the U.S. Badminton Education Foundation for a donation to
Lincoln Hill High School for the purchase of badminton equipment.
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